
Crookshank Media Advisory Committee 
 

Crookshank Elementary Media Center is looking for individuals 
who wish to be involved and be a part of our Media Advisory 
Committee with Mrs. Boyd. The committee will meet a 
minimum of twice a year. There is a need for a parent from 
Grades K-2, parent from Grades 3-5, and a community 
member. If you are interested, contact Mrs. Boyd no later than 
Wednesday, September 10th. Final committee makeup will be 
determined by Mr. Roach and Mrs. Boyd. All applicants will be 
notified of the results by September 12th.  

Use the QR code to apply. Thank you for your interest! 

 


